
 
 

Introducing iRead to the PGCPS Network 
 
Last week, we pushed out version 1.4.14 of iRead to our network, which is 

designed to address the freezing issues with the application. The update to 

iRead can be received by students and families remotely in their homes; 

however, the issue may continue to occur on both iPads and Chromebooks 

that do not receive the update. 

 

To receive the iRead update, please note the following:  

❖ Devices must be on a steady and active WiFi connection for updates to 

be received.  

❖ Devices must have more than 25% of battery life remaining to 

adequately receive updates.  

❖ Older models of iPads and Chromebooks may not be able to receive the 

update,  

➢ in which case an exchange for a newer model may be appropriate 

if the iRead application is not accessible on the student’s device.  
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